
U and Universal 
 

October is National CyberSecurity Awareness Month (NCSAM). NCSAM is a government and private 
sector partnership that raises awareness about cybersecurity and stresses the collective effort required 
to stop cyber crimes, online thefts, and scams. Find out more and read tips on how to protect yourself 
and the company from potentially harmful issues by visiting: 
https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/publications/Cybersecurity%20Awareness%20Month%202021
%20-%20Cyber%20Secure%20at%20Work%20Tip%20Sheet.pdf  

 
 
 
Did You Know? 
 

Universal provides mask and gloves for our employees. If you are in need of a mask or gloves, stop in at 
any office location or let your supervisor know.  

 


